
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

                                    
                                                                         

 
DETROIT DENTAL CLINIC CLUB 

All- SECTION MEETING 
THURSDAY MAY 6, 2010 

PLUM HOLLOW GOLF CLUB  - SOUTHFIELD, MI 
   

 
" DIAGNOSIS  AND  MANAGEMENT  OF 

ROOT  RESORPTION ” 
 
 
Dr. Michael Hoen 
received a bachelor of 
science degree from the 
United States Military 
Academy at West Point, 
his dental degree from the 
University of Detroit, and 
endodontic certificate 
from the Walter Reed 
Army Medical Center in 
Washington DC. Dr. Hoen 
had a thirty year career in 
the United States Army 
and retired as a colonel in 
1996.  At that time, he was 
the only airborne ranger 
endodontist in the 
American Armed Forces.  
Dr Hoen has been a 
diplomat of the American 
Board of Endodontics since 1990 and serves as  a member of the ABE 
Board of Directors. In addition to being active in organized dentistry, 
he has authored numerous scientific articles, and lectured extensively 
at local, state, national and international levels.  Dr. Hoen is currently 
the director of the graduate endodontic program at the University of 
Detroit Mercy School of Dentistry. 
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We are working to publicize our Clinic Club within the dental community.  An informational display at the 
2010 MDA Spring Meeting will promote Clinic Club membership and introduce our activities. Recent 
graduates will be invited to attend meetings as our guest.  The presence of senior students, graduate students 
and dental faculty at meetings this year has led to stimulating discussion.  The hard work of Section 
Directors like Dr. Tim Kosinski (Implant Section) has led to substantial growth, attendance and 
participation.  Invite your dental friends to attend – bring them as a guest. 
 
The Board has appointed a special committee to review our Operating Guidelines, By-Laws and 
Constitution.  Send your suggestions regarding any proposed changes to the Board.  A report of their 
recommendations will be sent to membership by email prior to the annual June planning meeting 
 
I have enjoyed the opportunity these past two years to serve as president of the Clinic Club.  Thank you to 
each of my fellow Board Officers, Committee Chairs, Past-Presidents and Section Directors for their hard 
work.  As with most committees we serve on, it’s always about the people we work with along the way that 
is most rewarding.  I’ve learned a great deal about dentistry and made wonderful friendships.  Thank you! 
 
With very best regards, 
 
Ed Sarkisian, DDS 
President, Detroit Dental Clinic Club         
drsarkisian@comcast.net  / Office 313.277.8900 

 
 

2010 -2011 SLATE OF CANDIDATES 
The Board of the DDCC has openings on the Slate of Officers for 2010 - 2011 that we have been unable to 
fill.  Over that last two years several openings on the Board have been unfilled requiring the current board to 
remain in place for two terms.  Consider sharing your talents to keep the Clinic Club active.  We need your 
help – please contact me if you can fill a leadership role in the next year and join us on the Board. 

 
Elections will take place at our meeting Thursday, May 6, 2010 at Plum Hollow Golf Club. 
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EMAIL    ALERT !! 
 
Our newsletter and correspondence will be sent by email.  This allows more timely publication and more 
content.  In addition, we expect to save on postage and printing expenses.  If you need regular mail 
correspondence, please send me a note or call by telephone.  While we have nearly seventy five percent of 
your addresses, many have changed. Please send me the email address you would like us to use: 

 
Send to:   drsarkisian @ comcast.net   or to   Dr. Sue Luft-Marcotte at drsue @ marcottedental.com 
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SECTION NEWS 
 

RESTORATIVE  DENTISTRY  SECTION 
 PATRICK SMITH, DDS  (SECTION DIRECTOR) patricksmith1130 @ att.net 
 
The inactive Crown / Bridge, Direct Restorative and Prosthetics Sections will merge to form the 
newly named Restorative Dentistry Section.  Plans to meet for planning purposes are underway.  
Please contact Dr. Pat Smith if you would like to be involved.  Welcome back to the DDCC ! 
 
 
IMPLANT  SECTION   
 TIMOTHY KOSINSKI, DDS  (SECTION DIRECTOR)      drkosin @ aol.com 
  
Oral Surgeon, Dr. Ron Morris presented his work  “Auto Transplantation of Teeth, The Natural 
Implant” at the most recent March 4, 2010 All- Section meeting hosted by the Implant Section.  
Forty-seven members and guests were present including seven senior dental students and two faculty 
from the University of Michigan and three graduate students from the University of Detroit Mercy.   
 
The Implant Section has grown in membership and meeting attendance this past year. Planning for 
2010 – 2011 section meetings are underway as speakers are being finalized.  Please contact Section 
Director Tim Kosinski for additional information. 
 
 
PRACTICE  MANAGEMENT  SECTION   
 OLIVER MARCOTTE, DDS (SECTION DIRECTOR)   olivermarcotte @ comcast.net 
 
Anyone interested in meeting to continue the discussion on websites started at the December 2009 
All-Section meeting should contact Section Director Dr. Marcotte.  A follow-up meeting date and 
time will be announced in the near future to those that respond. 
 
 
PERIODONTIC  SECTION   SAMIR ZAKARIA, DDS, MSD  (SECTION DIRECTOR)    zakperio @ aol.com 
 
On March 25, 2010 Dr. Michael Linebaugh of the University of Detroit Mercy Dental School  
Department of Prosthodontics presented a program on the “Management of Complicated Implant 
Cases” to members and guests of the Perio Section. 
 
The Perio Section will host the May 6, 2010 All Section Meeting at Plum Hollow Golf Club.  The 
speaker will be Dr. Michael Hoen with a presentation on “Diagnosis and Management of Root 
Resorption” (See pg 1). 
 
       
ORTHODONTIC  SECTION   
 NAWAF MASRI, DDS, MS  (SECTION DIRECTOR) masridds @ hotmail.com 
 
 
 
TMJ FACIAL  PAIN  SECTION 
 GHABI KASPO, DDS  (SECTION DIRECTOR) gakaspodds @ gmail.com 
 
On February 25, 2010 the TMJ / Facial Pain Section met as Section Director Dr. Ghabi Kaspo 
presented a program on “Toothache of Non-Odontogenic Pain, The Trigeminal Nerve Connection”. 
 
 
 



MEETING   RESERVATION   FORM   –   RETURN THIS PAGE WITH YOUR CHECK 
   

" DIAGNOSIS  AND  MANAGEMENT  OF ROOT  RESORPTION ” 
 Speaker - Dr. Michael Hoen 

Director of Graduate Endodontics – University of Detroit Mercy Dental  School  
 
Where: Plum Hollow Golf Club (Southfield, MI) 

When: Thursday,  May 6,  2010 

5:30 pm… Board Meeting  
6:30 pm… Cocktails  
7:00 pm… Dinner  
8:00 pm… Program 
 
Member Name _______________________________  I will attend___  I will not attend____ 
 
Guest / Spouse ________________________________ 

I have enclosed a check for $50 per person payable to the DETROIT DENTAL CLINIC CLUB 
      (Membe’rs checks will be refunded when you arrive – net cost is zero for Active members!) 

 
RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED -  We must ask for your check to hold your place and to have 
enough space reserved.  Reservations must be received by April 28, 2010  

 
Mail to: Detroit Dental Clinic Club 
 Dr. Sue Luft – Marcotte, Treasurer 
 30903A West Ten Mile 
 Farmington Hills, MI 48336 
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James W. Lepczyk, D.D.S.  Editor 
3100 Telegraph, Suite 100 
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